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Ambassador Hirayama’s visit to CGCL 

 

On the 26th January, Ambassador Tatsuo Hirayama visited Berth2 (the loading site for 

Methanol produced by Caribbean Gas Chemical Limited (CGCL) at the Port of Brighton, 

La Brea), to observe loading operations.  The Ambassador was welcomed by the 

Chairman of the National Gas Company and National Energy, Mr. Conrad Enill, and 

General Manager, of La Brea Industrial Development Company (LABIDCO), Ms. Wendy 

Seow.  Accompanying the Ambassador was his First Secretary, Mr. Nobuaki Hanawa, 

General Manager (Plant) at CGCL, Mr. Tony Sewdass and other CGCL officials. 

 

Following the visit to the port, Ambassador Hirayama was received by CGCL’s Chief 

Executive Officer, Mr. Pedro Arasa and the company’s Chief Administrative and Strategy 

Officer, Mr. Nakaba Aoyagi where they held discussions on the current production and 

shipment of methanol from the plant.  Mr. Arasa thanked Ambassador Hirayama for his 

unwavering support to CGCL over the years.  The  Ambassador has served in the 

Caribbean region for the past 3 years and will soon depart Trinidad and Tobago. 

 

Ambassador Hirayama congratulated CGCL on the successful launch of its plant and the 

many successes of the company following this, including its one million tonnes of 

methanol ‘loaded’ which was carded to be achieved by the next loading on January 27th 

2022.  

 



 

(L-R) – Mr. Nobuaki Hanawa, First Secretary at the Japanese Embassy, Ms. Wendy Seow General Manager 

LABIDCO, Ambassador Tatsuo Hirayama, Mr. Tony Sewdass General Manager (Plant) CGCL and Mr. Conrad 

Enill, Chairman NGC and National Energy. 

 

Ambassador Tatsuo Hirayamaat CGCL’s Loading Arm located at Berth 2 at the Port of Brighton, La Brea. 

 



 
Ambassador Tatsuo Hirayama receives a farewell token from Chief Executive Officer, CGCL, Mr. Pedro Arasa 

 
Ambassador Tatsuo Hirayama (middle) poses with CGCL’s Chief Administrative and Strategy Officer, Mr. Nakaba 

Aoyagi (left) and Chief Executive Officer, CGCL, Mr. Pedro Arasa (right), while displaying a special token of 

appreciation he received from the company.  

 


